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Portland Attorney Pens Article on Employee Retention and the
“Big Quit”
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In a bylined article published in Virginia Lawyers Weekly, Orchid Tosh discusses ways employers

can combat workplace retention issues amidst trends such as "quiet quitting" or the "big quit." She

explains that employers now more than ever should reevaluate their workplace policies to ensure

that workers can voice their concerns in a nonjudgmental channel and promote respectful behavior

throughout the company. Orchid provides eight steps employers can take to boost morale and

increase employee retention.

To read the article visit Virginia Lawyers Weekly. Orchid also shares her insight in this article

published in New England Biz Law Update.
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